
 

The RoadRunner Resouce 
 

Like Spring Road Elementary School on Facebook @ sr1191 
Follow us on Twitter @ SpringRoadNJSD 

Important Dates 
 

Thursday, December 20  
Classroom Parties – specific time 
of party determined by classroom 

teacher 
 

Friday, December 21  
NO SCHOOL 

 
Monday, December 24  

Winter Break Begins 
 

Tuesday, January 2  
School Resumes 

 
Monday, January 7 

Six Flags Reading Logs DUE 
(read 6 hours or 360 minutes for a 

free admission to  
Six Flags Great America) 

 
Tuesday, January 8 

PTO Meeting 4:30-5:30 PM 
 

Friday, January 18  
11:30 AM Dismissal 

 
SkyZone Pack the Park  

(after school event for families) 
 

Saturday, January 19  
SkyZone Pack the Park 

Spring Road family event 
 

Monday, January 21  

Eaton’s Pizza 
 

Thank you to all of our families who purchased and/or sold Eaton’s Pizza.  As a 
result of your efforts, we made a profit of $2,819.75!  Congratulations to our top 
sellers:  

✲ Logan	&	Olivia	Smillie	sold	120	pizzas	
✲ Katelyn	Taylor	sold	57	pizzas	
✲ Kaitlyn	Zarling	sold	45	pizzas	

Each winner will receive a gift card to Walmart. 
 

Profits from this fundraiser will be used toward playground equipment.  

Safe, Respectful, and Responsible 
It’s the Rockin’ Roadrunner Way 

The Golden Broom 
 

All Spring Road Students have been 
helping to pick up and organize their 
classrooms at the end of each day.  
Tasks to keep the classroom clean 
include picking up large scraps of 
paper, pencils, and erasers as well as 
stacking chairs. Mr. Cummings gives 
daily compliments to the classrooms 
for a job well done.  At the end of the 
week, the class with the tidiest 
classroom throughout the week 
wins the bragging rights of the 
Golden Broom.  The Golden Broom 
(with dust pan), hangs on the door 
of the winning classroom for the 
following week.  The winning 
classroom also receives a golden 
Rockin’ Roadrunner ticket worth 50 
points.  

Culvers	&	Benvenutos	
	

Every week, all Spring Road 
Students have an opportunity to 
win a gift certificate to Culvers for a 
free scoop of custard or to 
Benvenutos for a free kids’ meal 
with sundae. When students show 
Rockin’ Roadrunner behaviors of 
being safe, respectful, and 
responsible throughout the school 
day, a ticket is given to either a 
child or the whole class. Students 
may receive tickets from any staff 
member at Spring Road School as 
well as our student Ambassadors. 
Our bus drivers also give a ticket 
for positive behaviors displayed on 
the bus. These tickets with the 
Golden Broom ticket are collected 
at the end of each week. Six 
students are selected from all of 
the tickets to receive of the gift 
cards mentioned. 


